
 
An Appeal 
 
Ekushe Academy Australia Inc. (EKUSHE) proudly announcing that, like previous 
years EKUSHE participating in the Clean Up Australia Day program on 6th March in 
collaboration with Ashfield Council. Ekushe Academy Australia Inc requesting all 
Bangladeshi-Australian to join this Clean Up Australia Day in person or forming a 
group in any suitable area. We believe it will help us to prove our commitment and 
responsibility for our Australian Community and environment. 
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